
Hello Jackson Families!  Our school year is officially
underway.  Students are settling in to the school day
and doing a great job understanding our school
routines!  

We had our first fire drill on August 22  and our students
did a fantastic job following directions and practicing
our safety procedures.  Students also were trained in our
school bus evacuation procedures.  We will have fire
drills every month where we will practice our evacuation
procedures.  We will also have a lockdown drill each
trimester to practice our lockdown safety procedures in
the event there is danger outside or inside the school
buildings. Our goal, while practicing procedures , is to be
sure all students feel safe. 

nd

As a reminder, when you arrive on campus to pick up
your student at the end of the school day, it is important
that you remain at the front of campus until the
dismissal bell rings.  If you need to come onto campus,
you will need to check in at the office.  If you would like
to speak with a teacher after school, please reach out to
the teacher in advance to set up an appointment or
come to the office and we can reach out to the teacher
to see if they are available.  Often teachers have
meetings after school so working directly with them to
set up an appointment is the best practice.  
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Principal’s CornerUPCOMING EVENTS

9/1/25 Labor Day - No
School
9/2/25 PTO Meeting
6:00pm in the Library
9/8/25 Power the Paw
fundraiser begins
9/12/25  Picture Day
9/15/25  Full Day

       Kindergarten begins
9/16/25  Coffee W/Molly 

      8:00am in the Library
9/17/25 Constitution Day
9/17/25  Cross Country
Meet at Valley View
9/19/25 Power the Paw
Ends
9/24/25 Cross Country
Meet at CSD
10/1/25  Cross Country
Meet at CSD
10/2/25  National School
Custodian Day
10/3/25  Fall Festival 

https://www.myjacksonelementary.com/


Coffee with the Principal!

Join us on Tuesday,
September 16  in the
Library at 8:00am for

coffee with Molly.  Come
enjoy a cup of coffee and

hear all about what is
happening at Jackson this
year and how you can get

involved. 

th

September begins with many of our
extracurricular activities kicking off.  We are
currently looking for boys and girls basketball
coaches.  The season will begin in January
and runs through February.  If you are
interested, please let Mrs. Coco know.  You
can email her at cladd@my.rescueusd.org.

A huge thank you to our PTO for our annual
back to school Ice Cream Social event.  It
was great to see so many of our Jackson
families enjoying sweet treats on such a hot
day!  A reminder that our Power the Paw
fundraiser beings September 8  and runs
through the 19 .  Thank you for all of your
dedication and support to sustain the
opportunities for our Jackson students.   Your
donations support our Music, Garden, Dance
and Art programs along with providing
amazing classroom resources for our
students and teachers.  

th

th

Lastly, please remember that we cannot
have dogs and other pets on campus during
school hours.  Although your pets may be
friendly and love people, we do have
students who have fears and allergies.  
Thank you for your understanding of this
policy.

As always, we appreciate your continued  
support.  If you have any questions, please
reach out to the office and I would be happy
to set up a time to meet.  

Go Jaguars!
Mrs. Griffin
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        PTO Corner


















